
PBM Reform: Must-Pass Legislation

This poll was conducted by Morning Consult and commissioned by NACDS between October 1-October 3, 2024, among a sample of 
1,778 Registered Voters. The interviews were conducted online and the data were weighted to approximate a target sample of Registered 
Voters based on gender by age, educational attainment, race, marital status, home ownership, race by educational attainment, 2020 
presidential vote, and region. Results from the full survey have a margin of error of plus or minus 2 percentage points.

More than two-thirds (69%) of registered voters agree 
that Congress should consider legislation to reform pharmacy 
benefit managers’ role and actions in healthcare to be 
“must-pass legislation” before concluding its work in 2024.

More than two-thirds (69%) agree 
that their member of Congress 
should do whatever it takes to 
ensure Congress passes PBM reform 
legislation in 2024.

Nearly two-thirds (63%) say they 
would be more likely to vote for 
a candidate running for office in 
their Congressional District if they 
were to pass PBM reform legislation.

When thinking about the upcoming elections, nearly 
nine-in-ten say each of the following healthcare-related 
issues are important to their vote: 

 • Prescription drug prices (87%)
 • Access to healthcare (88%)
 • Affordability of healthcare (88%)
 • Ability of patients to choose their healthcare providers (87%)

74% have a favorable opinion of pharmacies.
81% have a favorable opinion of their pharmacist.

What Registered Voters Say ...


